
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To all of my fans : 
 
First of all I would like to welcome you on the website.  Since I retired in 2003, 
I have been very well and I am now very happy in what I do. 
 
I am now the General Manager and Head Coach of the Québec Remparts, 
member of the Québec Major Junior Hockey League.  Our team had a great 
season with a record of 52 wins, 17 losses and one lost in shootout.  We are 
now in the playoff series and we have only one goal:  to succeed and be part of 
the Memorial Cup Tournament which will be held in May in Moncton, NB. 
 
I really like to work with young hockey players on my team and teach them in 
order to improve each day.   
 
I thank you again for your interest towards my hockey career and if every you 
are interested to follow my team, you can visit our website at 
www.remparts.qc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Patrick Roy 


